Saratoga Vision Chinese School Weekly Announcement 11-3-2017 - Week 9
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1. Wish you all had a Happy Halloween. We hope that everyone had a great time at the school
wide Halloween party on 10/27. We'd like to thank all the parent volunteers who made the cele
bration run smoothly.

2. The school has now entered the 9th week. We believe that students should have settled in t
he school curriculum. If you have concerns about your child’s learning at school you may comm
unicate with the class teachers. If you have further questions or other concerns,

we welcome you to speak with school staff.

3. Room Parents on Duty: Please remind students that they are not allowed to eat food inside
the classrooms, by the classroom door, or in the hallways. Also, please remind the students not
to run in the hallway.

4. Room Parents on Duty and TAs: Please help empty the trash to the trashcans in the
hallways. Thank you for your cooperation!

5. LEAP program will start this Friday for CFL2, CFL3 and CFL4 classes. Please send your child to
the designated classroom according teacher’s assignment. If you have any questions please

contact the office or your room teacher.

6. Snack Shack will sell vegetarian sticky rice this Friday. It is $S1 per order.



